

The Most Reverend Desmond M Tutu, O.M.S.G. D.D. F.K.C. Anglican Archbishop Emeritus of Cape Town

PO Box 1092, Milnerton, Cape Town 7435 Suite 44, Frazzitta Business Park, cnr Freedom Way & Koeberg Road, Milnerton 7441 Tel: (+27) 021 552 7524

> Fax: (+27) 021 552 7529 E-mail: mpilo@iafrica.com

15 January 2009

Professor Robin Offord Executive Director Mintaka Foundation 31 Route de Pre-Marais 1233 Bernex Geneva Switzerland

Dear Professor Offord

There is a terrible need in Africa and other places for a means to empower women and girls to take charge of their own protection against HIV/AIDS. The Mintaka Foundation's innovative approach might at last offer some hope. I wish you every success in your efforts to raise funding to test these ideas and urge any person or institution that has the means to do so to come to your assistance.

+Desmond M Tutu Archbishop Emeritus



The Most Reverend Desmond M Tutu, O.M.S.G. D.D. F.K.C. Anglican Archbishop Emeritus of Cape Town

PO Box 1092, Milnerton, Cape Town 7435 Suite 44, Frazzitta Business Park, cnr Freedom Way & Koeberg Road, Milnerton 7441

Tel: (+27) 021 552 7524 Fax: (+27) 021 552 7529

E-mail: mpilo@iafrica.com

15 January 2009

Professor Robin Offord Executive Director Mintaka Foundation 31 Route de Pre-Marais 1233 Bernex Geneva Switzerland

Dear Professor Offord

There is a terrible need in Africa and other places for a means to empower women and girls to take charge of their own protection against HIV/AIDS. The Mintaka Foundation's innovative approach might at last offer some hope. I wish you every success in your efforts to raise funding to test these ideas and urge any person or institution that has the means to do so to come to your assistance.

+Desmond M Tutu Archbishop Emeritus